
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Capital Health Mobile Simulation Lab in fiscal year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Capital Health System, Inc., located at 750 Brunswick 

Avenue, Trenton, New Jersey 08638. The funding will be used for medical training equipment as 

part of the new Mobile Simulation Lab as part of its continuing education for healthcare workers. 

The mobile lab will also be available to go into the community to access more individuals and 

provide them with necessary basic training to in turn help their families and community. I certify 

that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress   
 


